
 

 
 

 

January 3, 2024  

Memo to: Military Working Group, Mobility Working Group, Social Services Transportation Advisory 
Council, Social Equity Working Group, Sustainable Communities Working Group, 
Shoreline Preservation Working Group. 

From: Tessa Lero, Clerk of the Board 

Subject: Cancelation of the Thursday, January 25, 2024, Joint Working Group Forum  

The Joint Working Group Forum meeting originally scheduled for Thursday, January 25, 2024, has been 
canceled. The Joint Working Group Forum will be rescheduled to a later date and each Working Group 
should refer to its website page for the date of their next regular meeting date.  

If you have questions or a specific issue or topic that you would like to discuss at a future meeting, please 
do not hesitate to contact the following Committee Liaisons for each Working Group: 
Social Services Transportation Advisory Council; zaccary.bradt@sandag.org  
Mobility Working Group; ashley.wiley@sandag.org 
Military Working Group, april.dejesus@sandag.org 
Social Equity Working Group, paula.zamudio@sandag.org 
Sustainable Communities Working Group, tuere.faaola@sandag.org 
Shoreline Preservation Working Group, courtney.becker@sandag.org 

TLE/cmm 


